
 

TO: Steven Goble, Fire Chief 

 

FROM: Scott Vivier, Division Chief – EMS 

DATE: 3-5-2015 

SUBJECT: 2015 Ambulance Fee Schedule Increase Notice 

 

On January 16, 2015 the U. S. Department of Labor, Bureau of Labor Statistics released its 

report on the increase in the Consumer Price Index for the calendar year 2014. Pursuant to HMC 

2.29, maximum charges for service will increase by the change in annual average CPI for 

Medical Care Services and will be effective as of February 1, 2015. 

 

Change in Annual Average CPI 

 

Max. Service Charge (CPI – Medical Care Services)  

Current Year CPI (2014)    464.798 

Prior Year CPI (2013)     454.007 

Change in CPI      10.791 

Percentage increase in CPI    2.38% 

 

Service Category   Through 1/31/15  Effective 2/1/15 

Emergency ALS 1   939.60    961.96 

Emergency ALS 2   1,028.62   1,053.10 

Emergency BLS   892.97    914.22 

Non-emergency ALS   837.85    857.79 

Non-emergency BLS   799.74    818.77 

Critical care transport   1,116.21   1,142.78 

Loaded mileage charge   26.58    27.21 

 

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.  Thanks. 

Scott Vivier 

Division Chief - EMS 

CITY OF HENDERSON 
240 Water Street 

P.O. Box 95050 
Henderson, NV  89009-5050 

 
FIRE DEPARTMENT 

Steven Goble, Fire Chief 
702-267-2222 

fax 702-267-2223 
 


